
Hello Ms. Rizzo,  

 

Please do your part in helping to save the International Languages program. This is 

a program that was started by parents, and parents have supported it throughout its 

many years. Less than three years ago parents came together once again to make 

sure their beloved program stayed. I was one of those parents.  

 

My understanding is that another survey cannot go out in less than three years, so 

this seems like it's trying to skip around policy simply because it is a pandemic. 

Well parents have noticed and this is not okay.  

 

Many of us are essential workers, and having to balance work, plus virtual learning 

of our children is a lot. This is not the time to bring this up. First because of the 

pandemic, and secondly because it is breaking procedure. As a continuant and a 

concerned parent, I ask you to put policy first. I ask you to think about the 

community you were voted in to advocate for. We want this program to stay. We 

believe in community-based education. We believe in this program, and study after 

study backs us up.  

 

Do the right thing,  

Enri 
 


